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Mikelle Morra

From: Jerry Cherne [jerry.cherne@fiveinc.net]
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2006 3:52 PM
To: Mikelle Morra
Subject: RE: Sample 214 Attachment
Mikelle,

Attached is Bristol Tennessee Essential Services’ 214 with a Board Members name as the certifying officer. I'm sorry
there are five separate files (one page each), but it was all | could manage. The last page, page 5 has the correct name.

Please let me know if you need anything else. Thanks again for all your help, | really appreciate it.
Thanks,

Jerry Cherne
251.445.6936

From: Mikelle Morra [mailto:Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2006 11:12 AM

To: jerry.cherne@fiveinc.net

Cc: Mikelle Morra

Subject: Sample 214 Attachment

Mr. Cherne,

Your application BRISTOL TENNESSEE ELECTRIC SYSTEM, ITC-214-20060712-00349 has been
reviewed and to complete the process you will need to send in the following information pertaining to questions
9,11, 14 and 15 of section 63.18. Attached is a sample application to follow. Please provide me with the
required information. You may e-mail the attachments to Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov as a word or pdf document.

Thank you,

Mikelle Morra

International Bureua/ Policy Division
202-418-7151
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